City of Primeville
DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING & COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

w

PRlN[VI llj k PLANNING COMMISSION RECOMMENDATION

DATE: December 11, 2012

TO: City Council

FROM: Scott Edelman, Planning Director

PURPOSE: Recommendation to Reappoint Planning Commissioner

The terms of current Planning Commission chair Marty Bailey is set to expire on
December 31, 2012. At the December 4 Planning Commission meeting, the
Commission voted unanimously (4-0 with Mr. Bailey abstaining) to recommend that City
Council reappoint him to a new a four-year term.

Planning Staff enthusiastically supports the recommendation of the Planning

Commission as Marty has provided excellent leadership and historical perspective and
is a critical component of the Planning Commission.
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